
SENSITIZATION OF STAFF ON SERVICES PROVISION 

TO PERSONS WITH HEARING DISABILITIES. 

Date and time:  

Tue, 2014-02-18 08:25  

Location / Venue:  

S13 

 

The Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Administration and Finance) and the Deputy Registrar, 

Administration clapping in sign language. 

The University has organized a sensitization programme for staff on Service Provision to 

Persons with Hearing Disabilities . 

The programme is facilitated by the Kenya Sign Language Research Project. 

The event will be on Thursday 19th February 2014 from 2.00 pm to 4.00 pm. 



 


